
 
 

Meeting minutes 
Date: 3/9/15 
Location: The Bar 
Time called to order and by whom: at 601p by President Zangl 
 
# of members in attendance: 20 plus 1 guest (Jim Dean) 
 
Secretary's report: 
Read and approved.   
 
Treasurer's report:  
Read and approved- we are currently at 52 paid members  
 
Quarry field report: 
Mostly likely wet with the snow melting off.  Roads are wet and sloppy, use caution if you go to 
the field 
 
Sod farm report: 
Closed for the season 
 
Old Business: 
Annual Show and Auction updates: recap of profit and loss was provided.  Big thank you to the 
many vendors that supported our show and auction. 
 
Clubhouse update: permits are all received.  New committee members to lead the building 
project, see a club officer or email flyvam670@gmail.com if you are able and willing to assist on 
the committee.  Help with the actual construction will be needed, see a club officer or email 
flyvam670@gmail.com if you are able and willing to assist. 
 
New Business:  
Field marshal’s at Quarry field are needed this summer.  If interested, see a club officer or email 
flyvam670@gmail.com 
 
Pavilion clean-up and tear down: clean up and tear down of the enclosure will occur on Sat 
March 14th at 8a 
 
AMA Gold leader club: AMA has requirements that provide organizations with Gold Leader 
status.  One of the requirements is to buy a magazine subscription ($16/year) for a school or 
library.  Suggestion was made to send the subscription to Fox Valley Tech.  Heath will contact 
the tech to see if they can accept the subscription if they are not already receiving a 



subscription.  Motion made and approved to spend $16 for the subscription, actual location to 
be determined at a later time 
 
Kings Daughters charity event: will be held on May 16th from 10-2p.  The club was contacted to 
set up static displays (no flying) at the event.  If you are available to attend, please send an 
email to flyvam670@gmail.com  
 
Brennan Day’s: Will be held on July 18th.  Volunteers are needed to do static displays and some 
periodic flying.  If you are available to attend, please send an email to flyvam670@gmail.com  
 
Quarterly sign in raffle winner: Steve Kaiser-Congrats! 
 
Reminders and upcoming events: 
Memberships submitted by March 15th are eligible for $40 raffle to be drawn at the April meeting 
 
Adjournment: motion made and approved to adjourn at 642p 
 
Submitted by  
Mickey Prock 
Secretary Valley Aero Modelers 
 
 
 

Monthly Club Sponsor:  
Galaxy Science and Hobby:  

https://www.facebook.com/Galaxy.Science.and.Hobby 

 


